Laurel James

From:

Sent: Thursday, 31 March 2022 5:15 AM
To: CHA_Review

Subject: Aboriginal Cultural Heritage Review

EXTERNAL SENDER: This email originated from outside the organisation. Please be vigilant with any external
email you receive and use caution before responding. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content can be trusted.

Please do not allow developers to ride roughshod over Aboriginal cultural heritage and human rights.

Carol Hawkins

Sent from my Galaxy






